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DATE: February 28, 2001 
TO: Blanca S .  Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
FROM: Walter D'Haeseleer, Director, Division of Competitive Service 

Noreen Davis, Director, Division of Legal Services 
RE: Close Docket Reauest for 010069-TP 

On January IS, 2001, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. filed with this Commission a 
request for approval of an amendment to the negotiated interconnection, unbundling, and resale 
agreement with WinStar Wireless, Inc. By letter dated February 22, 2001, BellSouth 
Telecommunications, Inc. requested to withdraw this amendment. 

Therefore, since the Commission does not need to take any action in this matter, pursuant 
to Section 2.07-s C 5(d) of the APM, staff requests that this amendment be withdrawn and the docket 

ed. Should you have any questions, please call Michael Barrett at (850) 413-6544. 

CC: Division of Legal Services 
BellSouth, Nancy Sims 
Docket file 


